
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: May 21, 2024  

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Request to Move Grant Funding for Mud Springs over to the BLM , 

Presented by Elaine Gizler, San Juan County Economic Development 

and Visitor Services Director 

RECOMMENDATION: Business/Action 

 

SUMMARY 

The request is for Grant funding received from the Utah Division of Outdoor Recreation and the 

Recreational Trails Program for the Spanish Hills Trail System to be moved to the BLM for 

management since San Juan County is not able to facilitate this project. Each division has approved the 

move.  The BLM will manage the project and the grant funding with the support of Grand County 

Active Transportation and Trails.  The BLM is also requesting the grants be extended until December 

2026.  With the approval of this request, a formal letter will be sent to the Utah Office of Outdoor 

Recreation from San Juan County approving the funding move to the BLM. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Grants were received  

FISCAL IMPACT 

$150,000 from Division of Outdoor Recreation Grant $ 200,000 from the Recreational Trails Program  

Total $350,000 


